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Roberta DiMezza

From: Todd English <twenglish1990@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 12:17 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support for Bill H5299

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern,  
I am for Bill H5299 because it helps support HOA's and residents like myself purchase the land. 
Sincerely,  
Todd English  
441 Namquid Dr  
Warwick, RI 02888 
917-436-3795  
Twenglish1990@gmail.com  
 


